SEABAR IMPORTANT NEWS BULLITEN

To all our Friends , Customers and Supporters ; We are both pleased
and simultaneously saddened that as of 28" we will be closing our
operations at our suburban Williamsville location. We have made the
decision to concentrate our efforts in the Downtown Buffalo Seabar,
and are happy to announce we in late April will be punctuating our
move with a full service Bar and Lounge ,and an expanded menu. We
will be proud to offer a contemporary, yet relaxing top shelf bar,
thoughtful wine list and a larger selection of great sakes and beers. The
Seabar menu will still feature the unsurpassed quality of seafood and
sushi as well as Mike and Sherri’s uniquely creative and beautifully
executed cuisine.

We would like to extend this as a personal invitation to come and wine
and dine at Seabar City and Thank everyone for your support at our
Williamsville location. We hope everyone will remain a valued friend
and customer. Please remember that all Seabar Gift Certificates will be
welcomed and soon you will have even more Seabar selections to
choose from!!  Mike & Sherri Andrzejewski and the Seabar Staff.

We will continue to serve our regular Seabar Sushi menu uninterrupted

at 475 Ellicott St. as work progresses.

SEABAR CITY
BAR and DINING ROOM
ANTICIPATED Late April 2010



